
Eco-Schools update 

Monday 5th July 2021 

 

Update log: -Due to the third lockdown and the current 

Covid 19 restrictions we have organised Eco slightly differ-

ently.  

 

I have completed another eco video to share with every 

class and the Eco reps. This has been emailed to staff with 

other eco updates.  This also includes a message to say 

we have achieved our green flag status once again 

(11.5.21). We also featured in the local newspaper.  

Eco reps will continue to complete their eco green sheets  

and tally recycling and energy saved. They will put any eco 

evidence in their eco books. They will also complete their 

walk to school registers.  

 

I have updated the Eco page on the school website.  

Coming soon… 

-We hope to work on something with the school council 

and the PTA—eco friendly—planting seeding or selling 

plants  

 We are planning ‘The Greatest Gardener’ event for 

EYFS  (next year)- more information to come soon. 

 We will get Mr Eccles to answer all of our questions 

in September via video or in person (if possible) 

 


